
 

Grant for Practitioner on Sabbatical 

 

Background 

This programme is in the process of being renewed.  

At present there is no sponsor for the programme.  There is $10,000 available from the Society if an 

applicant is found.  Some of this would be for an accommodation and meal allowance and would 

need to be applied for separately.  

Please contact the Sheep & Beef Cattle Society Committee at sheep-beef@vets.org.nz if you are 

interested in learning more about this programme. 

 

Past recipients 

Year Name 
2006 
2005 
2004 
2003 
1999 
1998 
1997 

Charles Georgetti 
Sean Daly 
Craig Pritchard 
Anthony Oswald 
Nick Dean 
John Moffat 
Andrew Dowling 
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